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Dear Proud Elizabeth Public School Teacher, 

 

The degree to which of our society flourishes rests heavily on our ability to successfully educate our 

youth. Everywhere you look and see people contributing to our advancement, whether it be at a 

hospital, a corporate office, in schools like those at Elizabeth Public Schools, or anywhere work is 

taking place, those contributions were made possible through education. The people who are doing 

their jobs all around us, in all areas of our lives, were once taught the skills that they apply to their 

adult lives by educators who have a unique passion for delivering knowledge, skills, and wisdom to 

the next generation of leaders. 

 

As a teacher, you are one of those exceptional leaders who has chosen to develop those who will have 

the greatest impact on our future. It takes tremendous courage and extraordinary care to assume the 

responsibility of taking a young, impressionable child and sculpting them into a respectful, caring, and 

passionate young adult who is ready and determined to make positive contributions to the world. 

 

Thank you for the work you do each day to contribute toward our district goals of college 

preparedness, career readiness, and “on-time” graduation for every child. Most importantly, thank you 

for you devotion to educating our students and providing them with the skills they need to pursue their 

dreams and reach their full potential. 

 

We are inviting everyone in the school community to visit www.epsnj.org/TeacherAppreciation to 

recognize the excellent work of our teachers. This link gives everyone the opportunity to download the 

“Proud Educator” and "I Love My Teacher" images and to share stories and pride of Elizabeth Public 

Schools educators. 

 

Thank you once more for your dedicated service to the 

Elizabeth Public Schools learning community and 

best wishes for a rewarding week that celebrates your 

outstanding efforts as an educator. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 

 

http://www.epsnj.org/TeacherAppreciation

